
 

 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

Affected product: MMP 231  

Effective date:   after current stock is sold out 

Details: 

In course of production relocation the component has been revised. 

The revised part is designed to replace the previous one without additional measures on 

customers side. 

The ordering code of the new part is MMP 238 and it has a blue slider. 

Delivery is now in pos. 3 and no longer in pos.2. 

 
MMP 231                                 MMP 238 

 

For more details see attached data-sheets. 

 

knitter-switch, September 2020 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 


